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    Thursday 30th March 2017
Dear Parents,
It is non-school uniform tomorrow to support the Abingdon Riding for the Disabled Association.  Children may come into school wearing non-school uniform or horse riding gear.  Please send in your donation with your child to hand to the class teacher.  We look forward to seeing a video or photos of Sarah Ellis (Simply Potty) wing walking after the Easter holidays.

Red Nose Day

We had a fantastic day celebrating Red Nose day with our talent show.  Well done to the Year 5 & 6 girls dance crew who were chosen as the overall winners.  Congratulations also to Lawrence De Jong (winner) and Year 3 boys (runners up) for the younger category.  We raised £248.81 for Comic Relief!
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Race for Life

Please see Mrs Cargill for more information about joining us for the Race for Life afternoon on Thursday 6th April.

Class Photos

Class photos will take place on Wednesday 5th April. 

Have a lovely weekend.






Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Kulsuma and Lewis P. Thank you for your help.  

School Dinners

The menus for the next 3 week cycle have been given to the children this week.  Please fill this out and return to school by Friday.  This is important for the kitchen staff to place their weekly food order.
Thank you to Max Trengove of Trentwood Fencing for supplying wood for the School Council to build raised beds. Please see his website http://www.trentwoodfencingoxfordshire.co.uk if you would like a free no obligation quote for fences or gates! 

	


	Fencing & Gates in Oxfordshire | Trentwood Fencing
www.trentwoodfencingoxfordshire.co.uk
Trentwood Fencing supplies and fits all types of domestic, agricultural and commercial fencing and gates throughout Oxfordshire. No obligation quotations.


Just a reminder that Race for Life will take place next Thursday.  Children have all been given a sponsor form and a speech bubble for them to write a message in and wear on their backs if they want too.  Also, remember a little something pink!
CLASS NEWS

 Year F   This week we have been reading ‘The three little pigs’ and made story maps.  In 

               maths we have been subtracting numbers.
 Year 1   In English we have been writing our own traditional tales.  We have thought very

               carefully about the setting and characters that usually appear in traditional tales.
 Year 2   In maths we have been revising fractions.  In history we have found out about

               Samuel Pepys and have created a Great fire of London class picture.  We also 

               loved our visit to the Explorer Dome!
 Year 3   This week Year 3 have been learning mental subtraction and addition in maths 

               and we have continued to study our book "The Day the Crayons Quit". We have 

               had a boccia tournament with Year 4, which was fiercely contested!  

 Year 4   This week Year 4 enjoyed taking part in a Boccia tournament with Year 3.  We have been learning how to find the perimeter and area of shapes in maths and we have begun writing reports about the Romans in English.  We also enjoyed a visit to the Science Dome where we learned about sound.

 Year 5   In Year 5, this week, we have been playing matches in Hockey; showing great team skills! In English, we have been evaluating and writing instructions! 

 Year 6   In Year 6 we have been practicing for our SATS week.  In English we have been

               acting out a newspaper report.  In history we have been learning about a girl 

               called Grace Darling from the Victorian times.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   Jenson and Lola for great story maps.
Year 1   Jennifer and Ashton for such a huge improvement in maths.  Well done for 

              working so hard!
Year 2   Preston for demonstrating great pride in his fabulous spelling work.  Isabella for

              fantastic listening which enabled her to complete a superb explanation of the

              Great fire of London after missing all the planning last week when she was ill!
Year 3   Teya for showing great determination in the boccia tournament.
              Sadik for showing great perseverance in Maths  

Year 4   Santi, Jaydon, Shaun, Minah and Lily-Mae - for working well as a team to win the
              Boccia tournament!

Year 5   Ollee for always having a positive, conscientious attitude towards his learning, 
              peers and classroom tasks. 

              Jake C. for great teamwork during hockey matches; he was caring of others 
              whilst also thinking tactfully! 

Year 6   All of Year 6 for trying amazingly hard and showing confidence in their practice

              SAT’s week.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 5 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done 5 Year!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









